Embassy of Pakistan
Washington DC
Advertisement for Obtaining Vehicle Insurance for

Official Vehicles of Embassy
The Embassy of Pakistan, Washington, D.C. is in the process of obtaining Vehicle Insurance for Official Vehicles of the Embassy. Expression of Interest/Bids are invited from Insurance providers in the Vehicles Insurance Industry.

Interested firms having established credentials in the industry may forward their complete proposals in double sealed envelope latest by 1200 hours on Thursday May 12, 2022, addressed to:

Head of Chancery

Embassy of Pakistan

3517 International Court NW

Washington, D.C. 20008

Expression of Interest/Bids will be opened at 1230 hours on Thursday May 12, 2022, 30 minutes after the closing date and time of the tender, in the presence of the bidders/their authorized representatives who wish to be present at the time of opening of the bids. The Embassy reserves the right to reject any proposal.

Detailed information can be obtained by contacting the Embassy of Pakistan from Mr. Ghulam Muhammad at Ph. 202-243-6500 (Ext: 2023).
